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T H E  A A  G R A P E V I N E  I N C .  
P O  B O X  1 9 8 0   G R A N D  C E N T R A L  S T A T I O N  

N E W  Y O R K  N Y  1 0 1 6 3 - 1 9 8 0  
( 2 1 2 ) 8 7 0 - 3 4 0 0  

 

FAX ( 2 1 2 )  8 7 0 - 3 3 0 1  

 

 

November 10, 1994 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL – RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

 

I.W.S., Inc. 

P.O. Box 1212 

Croton Falls, NY 10519 

 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

Your letter dated October 20, 1994, and addressed to the General Service Board, has been 

referred to the Grapevine for reply. 

 

We note that you have agreed to discontinue publication of the Preamble for now, and remind 

you that publication without specific permission from the Grapevine constitutes infringement of 

our copyright. 

 

The Grapevine agrees to meet with representatives of I.W.S., Inc. in conjunction with 

representatives of Alcoholics Anonymous World Services, Inc., at a time and place to be 

determined.  In so doing, the Grapevine reserves the right to take all legal action that may be 

necessary for the protection of its interests. . 

 

Sincerely, 

/ s / 

Ann Warner 

Executive Editor 


